
 
City Council 

 

AGENDA  
Special Meeting 
September 11, 2019 at 2:45 PM 
Ridley’s Family Market  
Parking Lot 
411 Deinhard Lane 

 
   
 

TOUR 

Idaho Department of Transportation (ITD) Tour of Highway 55 and Deinhard Bypass 
Caleb Lakey of ITD and Brian Foote of Horrocks Engineering will lead a tour of the proposed 
Bypass and Third Street. The pick-up and drop-off location is at Ridley’s Family Market. The tour 
begins at 2:45 p.m.  
 
Ribbon Cutting on Lardo Bridge for Public Art 
The tour will include a stop at Lardo Bridge for a ribbon cutting ceremony at 3:00 p.m. 
 
 
ADJOURN 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
American with Disabilities Act Notice:  The City Council Meeting room is accessible to persons 
with disabilities.  If you need assistance, please contact City Hall at 634-7142 at least 48 hours 
prior to the meeting. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Artwork to be installed on Lardo Bridge September 10 
McCall, Idaho―September 3, 2019 
  

Blacksmith Susan Madacsi will install her artwork titled “Seasons” on Lardo Bridge beginning Tuesday, 
September 10. The public is invited to attend a brief dedication of the artwork by McCall Mayor Aymon and 
board members from the Idaho Transportation Department at 3:00 pm on Wednesday, September 11, 2019. 
 
The artwork, chosen through community input workshops and surveys, will include four individual sculptures 
placed at the ends of the bridge spanning the outlet of Payette Lake. Each sculpture represents a season of the 
year in forged local botanical forms and thick kiln formed glass. Forged plant forms will also accent railings to 
carry the aesthetic theme throughout the span of the bridge. The budget for the public art project is $50,000 and 
is funded by the City of McCall and a grant from National Endowment for the Arts. 
 
The North Fork Payette River Bridge (Lardo Bridge), built in 1931, was replaced in 2015 by the Idaho 
Transportation Department (ITD). City of McCall leaders worked with ITD in advance of construction to 
identify priorities for the new bridge which included pedestrian and bicycle facilities, a viewing platform over 
the lake, and pedestals for public art to be placed.  
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